
We are looking for the right home for several assets of Midland - Chapel Lane Presbyterian 
Church (CLPC). We are sharing this opportunity first to our brothers and sisters of Lake Huron 
Presbytery Synod. We are available the week of June 6 -10, 2022 to meet at CLPC by 
appointment. Call Tracy @ 989-859-7974 or email @ sperry1505@aol.com. 

There are 84 Bibles, 5 student Bibles, 3 Whirl Children’s stories, 11 Voice Reader, 6 Study 
Bibles other Christian Education Materials. 

 

 

We have 37 children’s’ bells along with music and paper music books 

 

There are 8 purple children’s robes and 20 red youth robes, along with 21 stoles 
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There are filing cabinets, pictures, and decorations all looking for the right home.  

Please let us know if you have a need for these items. 

 


